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June 3, 2024 

City of Richmond 

Lina Velasco, Planning Director 

450 Civic Center Plaza 

Richmond CA  

 

To All Concerned, 

 

The PRNC and its Land Use Design Review Committee had a public review of the 
revised 88 Buena Vista Avenue single-family home project plan last Wednesday, May 
28th.  
 

After appropriate notification, the community overwhelmingly voted to support the 

LUDRC’s recommendation to approve the project with no contingencies. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 

Philip Rosenthal 

Philip Rosenthal, PRNC President    

(510) 593-9017 

prnc.pres@gmail.com 

https://pointrichmond.org/ 
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